
‭Preston Tuition Centre is now accepting Tax-Free‬
‭Childcare & Universal Credit for our Private Tutoring!‬
‭If you are receiving Tax-Free Childcare or Universal Credit you may be entitled to a reduction on the cost of our‬
‭private tuition sessions.‬

‭You can now pay with any existing Childcare Voucher Scheme you are enrolled in with your employer, or the‬
‭new government Tax-Free Childcare Scheme if you are not in receipt of any benefits such as Universal Credit or‬
‭Tax Credits. You can also pay with Tax Credits, or the newly rolled out Universal Credit.‬

‭Please find below a step-by-step guide to help you.‬
‭Preston Tuition Centre is an OFSTED Registered Childcare Provider.‬

‭When you inform HMRC that you would like childcare including in your tax credits award, you will need to‬
‭include the following information:‬

‭●‬ ‭Name: Preston Tuition Ltd‬
‭●‬ ‭Address:‬‭38 Lodge Street, Preston, Lancashire PR1‬‭8XE‬
‭●‬ ‭Phone Number: 01772 962162‬
‭●‬ ‭Providers Registration Number: 2608388‬
‭●‬ ‭Approval Number: 2608387‬
‭●‬ ‭Local Authority or body who approved your childcare provider is: OFSTED‬
‭●‬ ‭How many hours your child/children attend the Tuition Centre and the average weekly cost‬
‭●‬ ‭Helpful Links:‬

‭○‬ ‭Qualifying Childcare Costs -‬
‭https://www.litrg.org.uk/tax-guides/childcare/tax-credits-childcare-support/what-qualifying-childc‬
‭are‬

‭○‬ ‭How do I claim Childcare Working Tax‬
‭https://www.litrg.org.uk/tax-guides/childcare/tax-credits-childcare-support/how-do-i-claim-childc‬
‭are-element-working-tax‬

‭Please bare in mind that if your child does not attend childcare provision when you would usually expect them to, for‬
‭example because they are unwell, HMRC say you cannot claim for childcare costs for childcare if it does not take place‬
‭after a period of 4 weeks, although you can re-start claiming for childcare costs once the childcare takes place again.‬
‭This rule does not apply where childcare costs are variable and averaged over the year to accommodate periods where‬
‭no childcare takes place. If you are in this situation, you should contact HMRC.‬


